March 28, 2019

Cheryl Smith

City Clerk

The City of Key West

PO Box 1409

Key West, FL. 33041-1409

Re: Mallory Square Major Development Plan
Dear Ms. Smith:

Pursuant to a certain notice I received regarding the above captioned matter, I am the
owner of Love in Key West LLC the property owner that was noticed by The City of Key
West regarding the above hearing.

I am familiar with the anticipated project and potential impact on the area. I do not
have any issues or concemns regarding my consent in granting permission for same.

I also own two other large commercial parcels in the immediate area and believe that
the redevelopment plan would be an asset to my properties,

Please feel free to contact me if you require any additional information.

Very truly yours,

i Handelsman

Love in Key West LLC
Mile Marker One LLC
Love Quay West LLC

cc. csmith@cityof keywest.fl.gov
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